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Date:   April 12, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs 
 & District Services 
   
Subject:  LCTC Purchase of a Dump Trailer   
  
  
During the BOE Study Session of April 11, 2022, I provided notification and a request 
for the purchase of a Dump Trailer for use in the Construction Trades classes at the 
LCTC.  
  
This Dump Trailer is a multiple use trailer that will serve the many needs of our 
Construction Trades classes.  The trailer will be used primarily for hauling dirt, stones, 
bricks, and gravel to the construction site.  It has a hydraulic scissor lift capability that 
allows for the dumping of loads.  It will also be used to transport the recently purchased 
Teleskid Tractor. 
  
This item went to bid in March of 2022 and we are awarding the bid to Beck’s Trailer of 
St. Johns, Michigan, for the purchase price of $34,105.00.  The Dump Trailer is being 
purchased from 61C Grant funds, which award purchases in support of Career 
Technical Education.  This is not a General Fund purchase.  
 
Please include this item on the agenda of the Committee of the Whole meeting of April 
18, 2022.  
 
 
 
 
  
  
 

 


